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                MONTHLY VIRTUE 

 

Our monthly virtue for April is Hope being 
animated by Mr. Caruso’s and Ms. Nadon’s 
JK/K classroom. A hopeful person is 
someone who knows that God is in control 
and will bring about what is best for us.  

INSTRUCTIONAL FOCUS 

In Language Arts, we are focusing on 
Persuasive Writing. In Mathematics, we are 
focusing on Number Sense and Numeration. 
They are becoming critical thinkers!  

 

PA DAY 

 

Just a friendly reminder that Monday, April 
9 is a PA Day. Enjoy your long weekend! 

NEXT FUNDRAISER 

 

Our next fundraiser is selling Pizza Kits from 
Little Caesar’s.  Permission forms will be 
sent home shortly. More information to 
come.  

CATHOLIC SCHOOL COUNCIL  

 

Our April Catholic School Council Meeting is 
scheduled for Tuesday, April 24 at 7 pm. Hope 
to see you there!  

PIZZA DAY 

 

Please send $2.00 for a slice of Pizza on 
Thursday, April 26 as Friday, April 27 is Pizza 
Day this month. We are also selling popcorn for 
$2.00 a bag every Friday.  

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=Check+Mark&hl=en&biw=1366&bih=648&tbm=isch&tbnid=zgkT6yOmNcjKjM:&imgrefurl=http://depositphotos.com/2023930/stock-photo-Check-Mark.html&docid=ym2awrHsGxb7VM&imgurl=http://static3.depositphotos.com/1004675/202/i/950/depositphotos_2023930-Check-Mark.jpg&w=1024&h=768&ei=BWBXUfH7DcLcqgGMwoF4&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:26,s:0,i:244&iact=rc&dur=599&page=2&tbnh=173&tbnw=231&start=21&ndsp=28&tx=45&ty=49
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://dontlickthedeck.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/Kozzi-sorry_were_closed_sign_vector_illustration-750x692.jpg&imgrefurl=http://dontlickthedeck.com/2014/01/pa-day.html&h=692&w=749&tbnid=29ZaxGs00a06iM:&zoom=1&docid=HvDm73XCT7HDbM&ei=kREUVZ-pBcqpogSJmoFw&tbm=isch&ved=0CCYQMygKMAo
http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=Catholic+School+Council+Meeting&hl=en&biw=1366&bih=648&tbm=isch&tbnid=mScPmDrezJVh9M:&imgrefurl=http://www.hcdsb.org/&docid=f5N0VeAbSZKjTM&imgurl=http://www.hcdsb.org/PublishingImages/my-catholic-school.jpg&w=330&h=343&ei=sJNXUdq7CMK9qgH2yIDoBg&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:66,s:0,i:285&iact=rc&dur=912&page=3&tbnh=166&tbnw=151&start=43&ndsp=24&tx=88&ty=44
http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=Pizza+Clip+Art&hl=en&biw=1366&bih=648&tbm=isch&tbnid=MGwjLoa1ui4u2M:&imgrefurl=http://primoclipart.com/view-clipart/pizza-clip-art&docid=yEmKhKJSdxCWjM&imgurl=http://primoclipart.com/files/preview/big/329/Pizza%20Clip%20Art.jpg&w=610&h=800&ei=b5FXUbz6FoTZqAH4mYDYAQ&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:11,s:0,i:178&iact=rc&dur=1052&page=1&tbnh=190&tbnw=145&start=0&ndsp=18&tx=60&ty=63


SACRAMENTS 

We are pleased to share that First Communion 
and Confirmation are being celebrated at the 
Sunday Mass @ 9:30 am on Sunday, April 29. 
Hope to see you there as it is a powerful way for 
us to come together to celebrate our faith.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

Just a friendly reminder, it is mandatory for 
your child to arrive at school wearing proper 
school uniform. The proper school uniform 
consists of a school uniform top and black 
bottom.  Every Friday is dress down day! 
 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT SUCCESS REMINDERS 

 

Studies have shown that student achievement is 
based on regular attendance. It is so important 
that your child attend school on a daily basis. All 
students have made their own personal pledge 
which is posted in the main lobby of the school.  

 It is also important to note that the bell to start 
important morning activities rings at 8:45 am. 
Student supervision is from 8:30 am- 8:45 am. 
Breakfast is served at 8:30 am.  

As always, please don’t hesitate to contact the 
school if you have any questions and/or 
concerns. Your continued support and 
understanding are greatly appreciated! Thank 
you for sharing your children with us!  

Yours in Catholic Education,  

Andrea Iserhoff 

Principal  

 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=Friendly+reminders&hl=en&biw=1366&bih=648&tbm=isch&tbnid=Ulf6mcs30yix0M:&imgrefurl=http://lobuea.wonecks.net/2012/09/26/friendly-reminders/&docid=EoP6BieaCErGVM&imgurl=http://lobuea.wonecks.net/files/2012/09/reminder-01-1n4mkzk-300x265.gif&w=300&h=265&ei=8pdXUbn7D8G3rQHI5IDwDQ&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:54,s:0,i:249&iact=rc&dur=1180&page=3&tbnh=211&tbnw=239&start=41&ndsp=19&tx=147&ty=66

